
 

 

 
17th April 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

In the coming weeks, we will be revising many of the spellings and spelling rules that the children 

have learnt during their time at school. We have attached below a list of spellings that, if you do 

have the time, would be beneficial to revise with your child in the coming weeks before SATs week. 

The spelling paper consists of 20 words which follow various objectives. From analysing previous SATS 

papers, the below includes words which fit these objectives but have not yet appeared in a SATs 

paper. 

 

 

 
 

 
 
Many thanks for your support, 

The Y6 team 

 

 
 


